
 
 

T6 Liverpool Trip 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Last term T6 learnt all about World War One and Two, so we are taking a trip to the Western 
Approaches Museum to learn more about this fascinating time in history.  
The trip will be on Wednesday 2nd April.  You can find out more about the trip in this VIDEO. 
 
The school is covering the admission cost & workshop fee for the Museum and we are 
asking parents to pay £8 to cover the cost of the coach. This can be done through Parent 
Pay. If you have any concerns about school-related costs, please speak directly to the 
school office. We are working hard to ensure money is never an issue and all pupils can 
enjoy everything the school has to offer. 
 
If your child has a free school meals lunch, please choose their sandwich option HERE 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Lally 
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-YHS-fFdwtY
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdFPqdzONVH-3yVAGCTZ-TkitI4t32OycBLAU04skNuL91_A/viewform

